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Dear ICANN:
We are writing to express our full support for the structure and timeline of the Expressions of Interest and Pre-Registration Model as proposed by ICANN.   

As a community-based cultural organization, with ties around the world, we truly believe that opening up the Internet will create a more competitive and open space, which everyone will benefit from. 
We are convinced that this programme would streamline the introduction of new top-level domain names.  

In our view, it is also important that there be a significant fee, which would discourage the unscrupulous and facilitate domain-name availability. 

Many thanks to ICANN for this opportunity to express my views.

The Armenian Society is looking forward to the EOI programme being accepted and activated promptly.

With best regards,

Rita Tatevossian

Board of Directors, President 


	


